
​ Lake-Lehman School District 

​ PO Box 38 

​ Lehman, PA  18627 

​ ​    

 
August 4, 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The first day of school for all students will be Tuesday, September 2, 2025. We are 
welcoming our kindergarten students and families by hosting a Kindergarten 
Orientation on Tuesday, August 26th.  A designated time has been scheduled for 
both you and your child to attend the program. 
​ ​  
At the orientation, you and your child will meet your child’s teacher and receive a packet 
of information which will include bus instructions, schedules, cafeteria information, and 
an emergency health information card. Your child’s teacher will also review important 
information and procedures with you. Your child will get a tour of the classroom and 
have an opportunity to meet other children that will be in the class.  
 
The Kindergarten Orientation will be held at your child’s elementary school. Class lists 
will be posted in the elementary school on the day of the orientation so you will know 
which classroom to visit. The orientation times are listed below. Please attend the 
session that pertains to your child’s last name: 
 

8:15-8:45 AM​ ​ A-E 

9:00-9:30 AM​ ​ F-J 

9:45-10:15 AM​ ​ K-O 

10:30-11:00 AM​ ​ P-S 

11:15-11:45 AM​ ​ T-Z  

Due to time constraints and the number of students, it is imperative that you 
attend the session that corresponds to your child’s last name.  This program is 
designed for both you and your Kindergarten student.  Please bring your child with you. 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, August 26th. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lake-Lehman Elementary School Principals  
and Kindergarten Teachers 

 


